

ISTARA MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 12/11/2024

Pauline opened the meeting at 2:08

Apologies were received from Kate

Matters arising: Chris has stated that the wheelchair ramp was very heavy to move and wondered if we could approach the memorial hall committee for a replacement. Pam did some research and found that they were not very expensive, Vic and Maureen will be asked for their views at the next meeting and the committee will then try to accommodate them.

The committee felt that the last meeting went well there were no issues.

The 10 pin bowling competition on 14/11/24 is on track although we could do with a couple more volunteers.

The committee will try to get a programme from Jewels for holidays and day trips.

Pam then read dates and information for the diary to be agreed before publishing. We do not have a completed list of dates booked for next year Alistair will try to book a couple of speakers. Pauline will approach the British Legion to see if they can provide a speaker.

The treasurer was satisfied with the state of our finances, he reminded the committee that the dates for next year will need to be booked with IRCA.

Alistair asked if we would like to have a quiz early next year, Ann was happy to organise one, Pam will see what dates are available, there being no other business the meeting closed at 3:42

DONM 14/01/2025